
City of Mesa

Legislation Text

Mesa Council Chambers
57 East 1st Street

Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for the Streetlight Monitoring System for the Transportation
Department (Sole Source) (Citywide)

Philips City Touch is a lighting management system for public lighting in support of Mesa's Smart
Cities Initiative.  In the City’s efforts to save energy and further customer service, Transportation Field
Operations has expanded the pilot project with the Philips City Touch System to a complete citywide
installation.

The Transportation Department and Purchasing recommend increasing the dollar-limit with the sole
source vendor, Arizona Electrical Distributors (a Mesa business), by $2,082,067.50 for Year 3, from
$81,225 to $2,163,292.50 annually, with an annual increase allowance of up to 5%, or the adjusted
Producer Price Index.  This purchase is funded by the Local Streets Fund.
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